
 

ST CANICE’S PARISH 

23rd February, 2020 

Recently Deceased 

Very Rev Fr John Lawlor, Camross 

Ken Lynam, Newpark Lower 

Joey Lawless, Clongowen and Newpark 

Mick Cantwell, Meadow Way 

Anniversaries 
Sat 7.30pm Kitty Donoghue  

Sun 10.00am Mary Buggy (1st Anniv) 

Sun 11.30am 

Mon 9.15am          Catherine Murphy and Noeline Dunphy 

Tues 9.15am         Dona;l O’Brien 

Fri 9.15am             Terry Meaney ( 2nd Anniv)  

We also remember Seamus Culleton,  Martin Dermody,   Annie Dowling,,  Jack Fitzpatrick,  

Jimmy Gahan, Sadie and Therese McGrath, Catherine Neary, Margaret Rowe . 

Next Weekend  
 Sat 7.30pm       Maura Clifford Months Mind 

                           Sadie Delahanty Anniv 

                           John and Eileen Clifford and their great grand-daughter Olivia McRory (anniv) 

                           Brendan Mills (anniv) 

Sun  10am          Anna Oakes 

 Sun 11.30am      John Prendergast 

                          

    Ministers 1
st
 March  2020 (follow your Rota) 

Readers  
7.30pm Catherome Brady, Anne O’Neill 

10.am Teresa & Frank O’Dwyer 

11.30am  Marina Boyd & Katie Breen 

  

 

Eucharistic Ministers 
7.30pm Anne Condren, Mai Grogan, Nell Ormond 

10.am Caroline & Luke Cummins, Ailish Brennan 

11.30am Edward & Maria Coady, Michael Hogan  

Confessions available  on Sat Evening at 7.00pm                            

Sunday Collection amounted to €865. Thanking you for your support. 

Mother of Fair Love - Church Collection 
On the weekend of 29

th
 Feb/1

st
 March a Church Gate Collection will be taken up 

throughout our Diocese for the Mother of Fair Love School. This collection is to 

help support the important work of this wonderful school in caring for, and 

educating, its students.  Please give as generously as you can. With thanks from all 

in the Mother of Fair Love 

Anniversary Masses 

Due to increased demand for Anniversary Masses and since we are one Mass less 

at the weekends, may we suggest sharing the weekend Masses.   

The Masses during the week will be Single Intentions only 

Monday –Friday 9.15am Mass for single intentions only 

Saturday Evening 7.30pm   - Shared Mass 

Sunday 10am – Shared Mass   Sunday 11.30am – Shared Mass 

26
th

 Feb. -Ash Wednesday - beginning of the Lenten season. 

We will celebrate the Word of God by holding Lectio Divina (prayerful reading of 

the scriptures) on the Mondays of Lent at 7.30 pm (for one hour). in the Parish 

Centre.  All are welcome.  Reflecting on the following Sunday’s Gospel. 

   Lectio Divina in our Pastoral Areas 

To build on the Lectio Divina groups established in our Pastoral Areas we invite 

all those who were part of this to an experience of Lectio Divina in St Kieran’s 

College on Thurs 27th Feb at 7.30pm.  

Scripture Reflection Group 

A gathering for prayer and fireside reflection each Thurs on the scriptures at St 

Kieran’s College.7.30-9.30pm more info at 056-7753624 or email afd@ossory.ie. 

Lenten Daily Tweet  

Sign up for these by following @OssoryDiocese to receive a short thought 

provoking line each day during Lent.  Lenten Daily Texts Submit your mobile 

number to 085-8313100 or 056-7753624 or email afd@ossory.ie to receive a short 

daily text to journey with others during this Lenten season. 

“A Change is not change; it is what we do”  

A viewing of the recent film “The Two Popes” and a discussion of the nature of 

the Church today in the company of Bishop Dermot Farrell, Rev Dr Dermot Ryan 

Director Ossory Adult Faith Development and Ms Gemma Mulligan Diocesan 

Pastoral Coordinator. Monday 2nd March 6.30pm at St Kieran’s College.  Please 

book your free places at 056-7753624 or by email afd@ossory.ie.  
 

Monthly Rosary will be recited on the last Thursday of the month the 27th 

February at 7-30 pm at the Town Hall. 

Marian Movement of Priests meeting will take place this Monday at 7.30pm At 

Villa Maria in Talbots Inch on the Freshford Rd. Mass,Rosary holy hour. 

Thank You from l’Arche Community who collected €324 in recent Church Gate 

Collection 

CBS TRIP TO BAVARIA - It was a wonderful experience to accompany the 

CBS Transition Year scholars last week.  We visited Wurtzburg, Nurenberg, 

and the sites of historical interest in Munich.  We celebrated the Mass 

together at the Carmelite Monastery beside the Dachau Concentration Camp. 

It was a privilege to meet such well-mannered and cooperative young 

scholars.  I hope they have caught up on their sleep by now!  Young lads like 

to talk into the night when they are together.  Well done to all the teachers on 

a job well done and to former Principal Dermot Curran for his interesting 

commentaries and sharing his vast experience and knowledge 
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